
 
    

 

CLOCKHOUSE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PARENTS ASSOCIATION END OF YEAR NEWSLETTER 2017/18 

 

 
MONEY RECEIVED 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for 
support and participation throughout our fifth 

school year as Clockhouse Primary Parents 
Association.  It is hugely appreciated and we 
are very grateful and with your help we hope 
we can continue to provide for our school and 

children. 
 

With your support here are just a few projects 
that helped raise funds:- 

 
Christmas Cards 2017 

Personalised Santa Letters 2017 
Christmas Bazaar 2017 
Easter Egg Raffle 2018 

Football Tournament Refreshments Stall 
Mothers Day Sale 2018 
Fathers Day Sale 2018 

St George’s Day Non Uniform 2018 
Inflatable Day 2018 

 
CURRENT PROJECTS 

Templates for the Children’s personalised 
Christmas cards have also been received and 

given to each class and these will be sent 
home for your purchase soon. 

 
Please also look out for news on our further 

upcoming events in 2018/2019. 
 

 
MONEY PAID OUT 

 
As required we have some expense, such as 

Insurances, PTA Memberships and the purchases 
of equipment to make these events possible.   

 
We have made a good profit over the last year.  
With the proceeds made from these activities 

we have been able to buy our school the 
following;- 

 
 

All Sports Trophies and medals for The Sports 
Presentation night. 

 
Sports equipment. 

 
New soft toys for Walking Home from School 

Bears. 
 

A number of outdoor storage sheds for many 
year groups. 

 
Contribution towards reading corners in all 

classrooms. 
 

And of course, I am sure you will all have seen 
our beautiful new library and we are proud to 
have contributed a large amount of money to 

this. 
 

 
There will be a few dates for the diary coming your way soon, so please keep a look out for these 
once we have them confirmed.  It has been decided we will be having a Christmas themed disco 
for KS2 children this year.  Details of date, time and ticket sales will be confirmed soon.  The PA 

are known for throwing a good disco following the success of the many Halloween Discos and we 
look forward to seeing all the children for some festive fun.  In previous Discos it has sometimes 
been apparent that although the KS1 children have fun it can sometimes be a bit much for their 
little ears, so we have decided to hold a separate Christmas event for KS1 children in the way of 
crafts and activities where we will decorate snow globes and snowflakes and more.  Again dates, 

times and cost will be confirmed to you soon and we look forward to seeing the children. 
 

 
               
 
 

 



 
    

INFLATABLE DAY 2018 
 

As you would have noticed we replaced our Summer Fete with an inflatable day this year and we 
all feel that this was a huge success and we received a lot of positive feedback and most 

importantly a good profit.  As a result we are again going to hold this event in next Summer – let’s 
hope we can make it even bigger and better! 

 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 2017 – THANK YOU’S! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who made our school Christmas bazaar a success last year!!  A 
few special mentions go to the teachers and staff for all their assistance after school and of course 

Mr Yarrow and Mr Koten also for being such good sports and volunteering for 
‘pie/sponge/flour/glitter (and anything that could be found!) the teacher’ (again)!!  I think you will 

agree it was a huge success!!    Lastly and most importantly a massive thank you goes to all the 
parents and families that showed their support by helping us and attending – it was much 

appreciated – you all contributed to hugely successful events! 
 

    
 
In order to continue raising money for our school and buying things to assist in our children’s 
education, we always welcome your ideas, help and time.  It would always be very much 
appreciated and is a key part of making these things happen each year. 
 

Your Parents Association; 
Kelly Lynch           Gemma Adams          Joe McGlinchey  Laura Noe 

 
If you have any suggestions of what you would like the Parents Association to purchase for the 

school, please feel free to contact us via the school office or on our email – 
pa@clockhouse.havering.sch.uk your views would be appreciated! 
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